PUBLIC HEARING NOVEMBER 22, 1993

The public hearing for Special Use Permit #93-10 was called to order at 8:05 PM. by
Acting Chairman Al Hunter.

Present for the Planning Commission in addition to Hunter were Joanne Strahm, Peggy
Mahaney, Gene Palmreuter, Terry Carleton, and Don Zehnder. James Totten, Manager,
was also present.

Twenty-one (21) people were in the audience.

Discussion was held on the Township request to develop a community park on land zoned
A-1, located on Maple Road south of Burt Road. There was no written communication.
Public comment was taken regarding use of agricultural land and impact of adjacent
property. Park operating hours and park lighting were also items of discussion. Al
Hunter explained that these two items are the responsibility of the Township Board.

Motion by Carleton, supported by Strahm that the Special Use Request #93-10 be
approved. Motion passed 6-0.

Motion by Mahaney, supported by Palmreuter to adjourn at 8:55 PM. Motion passed 6-
0.

Peggy Mahaney, Secretary
Planning Commission



